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Comments: | am not in favor of this plan as is. Gold Creek Valley is used incredibly heavily, especially in winter.
Closing access for up to 10 years will have a detrimental effect on the nearby Sno Parks--there is already not
enough parking or sno parks as it is. There needs to be additional Sno Parks created or more access points or
more parking spots to recreate in winter before this plan is instituted.



